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Dear Village Life Reader 
 
 

SHARE THE LOVE! BUY YOUR PUB 
 

If you receive this newsletter in time, then come along to the Share Issue launch meeting in 
Grimston Village Hall on Saturday 2 July at 7pm. If not, read on: 
 
We will only be able to purchase The Black Horse in Grimston as a Community-owned pub if we 
raise sufficient funds through the Share Issue and/or donations so that we can apply for match-
funding from the government’s Community Ownership Fund. 
 
Please visit our website https://blackhorsecommunitygroup.com/ to download digital copies of 
the Share Issue brochure, the Business Plan, Share Application forms and Donation forms. 
 
If you would like a hard-copy of any of the documents please contact the Secretary via email. Copies 
will also be available at each of our three morning drop-in sessions, from 10am, in Grimston Village 
Hall on: 

• Saturday 9 July 

• Sunday 31 July 

• Saturday 20 August 
 
If you would like someone from the Committee to visit you at home and explain anything or answer 
any questions, then please contact us by email (blackhorsecommunitygroup@gmx.com or write to 
the Secretary. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mike Petty 
 
Chair 
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